
 

Our Leavers Service  
(hoping to go ahead) 
Thursday 22nd July 

Diamond Class Parents 
are invited to the ‘Movie Premier’ of the 

Performance of the Year 
Monday 19th July (pm) 

Full details to follow 

Ruby  
Class 

Reception—Isaac has given 100% this week when learning phase 5 alternative sounds.  He has shown high 
levels of enthusiasm when trying to work out what the ‘sound of the day’ is.  Isaac’s love for learning is 
infectious to those around him.  Well done and thank you Isaac! 

 

Year 1—Charlie H has worked hard this week to identify initial sounds.  Charlie has focused and continued to 
engage in activities set for him by adults.  Charlie is a kind boy, and we are very lucky to have him in our class.  
Thank you Charlie! 

Emerald  
Class 

Year 2— is Amelia JS for her wonderful reading! Amelia is confidently segmenting and blending, and she has 
been confidently reading to the adults in the class.  Well done Amelia. We are extremely proud of you!  

Sapphire  
Class 

Year 3— Theo is a calm and hard-working member of the class. He has been noticed this week by his peers for 
showing kindness and for being a good friend. He enjoys maths and is showing persistence and determination 
with his times tables.    

 

Year 4— Kayden’s enthusiasm and hard work has been noticed by all adults this week. He is an eager learner 
and enjoys challenging himself. A big well done to Kayden for practising his times tables. He has made fabulous 
progress in this area of maths. Keep up the hard work and dedication Kayden.   

Diamond  
Class 

Year 5—- Kaitlin has made several fantastic contributions to our lessons this week and she has written a lovely 
fact-filled piece about Uluru in Australia. Well done and thank you Kaitlin!  

 

Year 6—Szymon has performed brilliantly in his practice SATs papers this week and should be extremely proud 
of his hard work and dedication. Well done and thank you Szymon!  

STAR LEARNERS 

Our Christian Values 
Respect    Forgiveness    Compassion    Friendship    Justice    Trust 

SUMMER TERM—NEWSLETTER 9 

25TH JUNE 2021 

Sports Day Tuesday 29th June (without spectators)  
Weather permitting, Sports Day is still going to take place on Tuesday, although as 
already advised, this event will NOT be open to parents.  Please ensure children 
arrive in school in their full PE kit, with a drinks bottle, sun cream applied and a hat.  
 

We will ensure lots of photo’s are taken which we will be include in future 
newsletters. 

CANCELLED 
Our planned Open Days in  
FS and KS1 will sadly not 

be able to take place  

The Leavers BBQ  
(planned by parents)  

Wednesday 21st July 
assuming restrictions are lifted 


